

Students' Council Weekly Meetings
Minutes from 4/10/2016

Members Present: Yan, Tristan, Dylan, Madeline, Mis, Claire, Saumya, Jason

Members Absent: Deedee, Ian, Alana, Emily, Jess, Julia, Sergio, Jay

Guests:

1. Moment of Silence
2. President Updates
 - a. Institutional budgeting meeting with Kim Benston and members of the Senior Staff, a lot of SC members were there. Discussed the endowment and budget. Will have a full campus meeting on Thursday 7-9 pm to talk about the issue, good luck to those running.
 - b. Election nominations closed today. SC members should meet with the people who will replace them next year.
 - c. Will try to have another Board dinner, not sure when.
3. Appointments Committee Updates
 - a. Appointing Residential Life Co-Heads currently
4. Budgeting Updates
 - a. Instituting new change in policy.
 - b. Interns are doing job which frees up time to really keep track of what is happening.
 - c. Working with the AARC people.
5. Co-Secretary Updates
 - a. Meeting with Mike Elias on Tuesday to discuss Havertivity and another app idea.
6. Officer Updates
 - a. Academics
 - i. Not present
 - b. Arts
 - i. Not present
 - ii. Art Workshop on Saturday was successful
 - c. Athletics
 - i. Not present
 - d. Campus Life
 - i. DC renovations: hoping to have Oval ready by when we come back in fall. Still figuring out the design for the basement renovations. The cubicles in the foyer went up without student input, so are hoping to get student input on further changes in the foyer.
 - ii. Hoping to get more student input on changes to foods offered by DC (we need to keep this as an ongoing conversation).
 - iii. Room Draw happened last week.
 - iv. Having a larger conversation with Mike and Dean Watters about party spaces (Gummere basement, Lunt basement/lounge, etc), how they are used, and their cleanliness and upkeep. Hoping to eventually develop some sort of guidelines and create accountability.
 - v. Blue Bus timings are complete and will be sent out sometime this week to get community input, then will propose to Mitch
 - e. Multiculturalism
 - i. Not present, sent update
 - ii. Working on Culture Week and applying for CPGC funding with Ian
7. Class Year Reps
 - a. 2016

- b. 2017
 - i. Not present
- c. 2018
 - i. Met about Video Project
- d. 2019
 - i. Not present

8. Non-Officer Updates and Comments

9. Moment of Silence